
North Avondale Neighborhood Association Statement

Description

The North Avondale Neighborhood Association (NANA) recently became aware that a â??North
Avondaleâ?• sign had been installed within the boundaries of Avondale proper.

On Thursday, July 24, 2025, the City of Cincinnatiâ??s Department of Transportation and Engineering
confirmed that the signage had been installed by the City. Joell Angel-Chumbley was designated as the
point of contact to coordinate its removal.

By Friday, July 25, 2025, NANA received confirmation from Joseph Malek, Neighborhood Development
Manager for the City of Cincinnati, that the sign had been removed.

NANA thanks the City for its prompt response and ongoing collaboration in ensuring the accuracy of
neighborhood signage and identifiers.
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